

24 January 2018

Lindsay Cowley Chair Innovation and Participation Advisory Group

Dear Lindsay

Further to the discussions between yourself and the Innovation and Participation Advisory Group (IPAG) secretariat, the Authority believes meeting with its new advisory groups and hosting an informal gathering over lunch would be highly valuable in developing an ongoing relationship.

I am therefore pleased to invite you and members of the IPAG to join the Authority Board for a joint lunch between the Board, the IPAG and the Market Development Advisory Group (MDAG) on 3 May 2018 from 12.45pm to 1.15pm at the Authority, followed by a meeting between the Board and the IPAG from 1.15pm to 2.00pm.

I would be grateful if you would advise your availability to my assistant, Christina Hammond (christina.hammond@ea.govt.nz) or DDI 460 8840, and look forward to hearing from you in due course.

Yours sincerely

Carl Hansen
Chief Executive

Copy: IPAG members